

U. S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

Birmingham Office Region IV Medical Forum Building, Suite 900 950 22nd Street, North Birmingham, Alabama 35203-5301

May 14, 2021

Mr. Samuel Crawford Executive Director Housing Authority of the City of Dothan PO Box 1727 Dothan, AL 36302-1727

Subject: Approval - Revision to 2020 5-Year PHA Plan

Housing Authority of the City of Dothan (DHA)

Dear Mr. Crawford:

This letter is to inform you that Dothan Housing Authority's revision to its 2020 Five Year PHA Plan is approved. This revision was submitted to support updated repositioning plans for the DHA. The approval does not constitute an endorsement of the strategies and policies outlined in the Plan. In providing assistance to families under programs covered by this Plan, the DHA will comply with the rules, standards and policies established in its approved Plan as well as provided in 24 CFR 903 and other applicable regulations. Your approved Plan and all required attachments and documents must be made available for review and inspection at the principal office of the PHA during normal business hours.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Vicky L. Gill, Portfolio Management Specialist, at (205) 745-4310, or at Vicky.L.Gill@hud.gov.

Sincerely,

Reginald D. Marable, Sr.

Division Director, Office of Public Housing

Birmingham Field Office